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 The National Eucharistic Congress is taking place this weekend, at Knock in County Mayo and in all 26 

Cathedrals on the island of Ireland.  Two young children from our parish who recently received their First Holy 

Communion will receive Congress Candles from Bishop Lee in the Cathedral today (Sunday) which they will 

present in our churches next weekend and which will help with our preparations for the Congress in 2012. 

 The third National Collection for the 2012 Eucharistic Congress also takes place today.  Thanks for your 

support to date.  Please give what you can to assist us with the preparations and hosting of the 2012 Eucharistic 

Congress.  Further information on the preparations for the Congress is available on www.iec2012.ie 

 This weekend marks the Solemnity of the Body and Blood of the Lord and to mark the occasion there will be 

a Corpus Christi Procession in Tramore this (Sunday) evening.  The event will begin in Holy Cross Church at 

7.00 p.m. before processing past St Patrick’s Cemetery through Moonlaun, into Sweetbriar Lawn for prayers, 

before continuing on to the Marian Shrine in Marian Terrace for Benediction.  Children who recently received their 

First Holy communion or Confirmation will be especially welcome.  If the weather is bad, there will be a shorter 

procession in and around the church.  Parishioners of Dunhill & Fenor are especially encouraged to attend. 

 Training for new Altar Servers in Fenor Church will begin in the coming weeks.  Those interested should 

complete an application form at Fenor Church or at the parish office in Dunhill as soon as possible.  Our parish is 

fully compliant with the Safeguarding Children policy in the Diocese of Waterford & Lismore. 

 Best wishes to everyone who is involved in the Tall Ships event which is being hosted in Waterford this week.  

We hope it will be an exciting experience for visitors and locals alike and a time of safety and fun for everybody. 

 Friday coming is the First Friday of July and Fr Paul will be visiting the sick and housebound in their homes.  If 

you, or anyone you know, would like a visit with the Sacraments of Reconciliation, Eucharist and the Sacrament of 

the Sick, please contact the parish office as soon as possible on 051-396892. 

 The annual Fishermen’s Mass & Blessing of the Boats will be held on the pier in Boatstrand this Saturday, July 

02
nd 

at 10.00 a.m.  All are welcome as we pray for a safe summer on the coast. 

 Why not join with people from throughout Ireland for this year's Walk for Life on Saturday, 02
nd

 July, starting 

from Parnell Square, Dublin, at 2.00 p.m.  A minibus, costing €15, will leave Waterford at 9.00 a.m. and return 

from Dublin at 7.00 p.m.  Bring a packed lunch. Comfort stops en route.  Further details from Julie 086-0596051.  

 “I am the living bread that come down from Heaven; whoever eats this bread will live forever; and the bread that I 

will give is my flesh for the life of the world.”  As we celebrate the miracle of the Eucharist today, let us pray that 

many men and women will respond to the call to serve in the priesthood and religious life.  To explore the 

possibility of a vocation to diocesan priesthood please contact Fr Billy Meehan at 052-612 2954 / 086-2478866. 

 A position is been advertised for a  Maintenance Person at the Dunhill Multi-Education Centre and related sites.  

Eligible candidates should come from the Pobal employment target groups listed on www.pobal.ie.  For a full job 

description and application information please call 051-396934 before the July 06
th

 closing date. 

 Zumba is the new fitness craze and you can try it for free at the Dunhill Sports Centre on Wednesday 6
th

 July from 

7.45pm - 8.45pm.  All ages and fitness levels catered for. 

 The Knock Marriage Bureau helps to introduce people considering marriage to a suitable marriage partner.  For 

further information contact them at Knock, Co Mayo or 094-9375960 or visit www.knockmarriagebureau.com 

 Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €461.34 & Envelopes €941.37.  Thank you for your continued support. 

  Sunday, June 26
th 

  

The Body and Blood of Christ 

Fenor Church at 9.30 a.m. 

Dunhill Church at 11.00 a.m. 

Monday, June 27
th

   Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m.   

Tuesday, June 28
th

  Both Churches at 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, June 29
th

    

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon 

Thursday, June 30
th

    Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m. 

 Friday, July 01
st
  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Both Churches at 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon 

Saturday, July 02
nd

 
 

Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church at 6.30 p.m. 


